
Browning Public Schools

Update: In Person Learning and     

Remote Learning

School year 2021-2022 will continue 
with In Person Learning


BPS will continue with full time in person, on 
campus learning for the 2021-2022 school year. 
This in person learning will be supported by a 
remote learning option that will be available to all 
students beginning the 3rd quarter which starts 
on January 18, 2022. Per the BPS Covid plan a 
transition to Blended Learning will occur when 
approved by the BPS Board of Trustees. Blended 
Learning is a combination of in person learning 
and remote learning where the students attend 
on a set schedule. 


In order to support our students and families 
immediately BPS will be offering optional remote 
learning by request to all students of BPS. 
Students and families will begin this request 

process by contacting their student’s building 
principal or assistant principal. 


If you would like to find out more information 
regarding what optional  remote learning will 
look like BPS will be providing in depth 
information on the attendance & academic 
requirements in a separate document.


BPS understands the stress and strain caused by 
Covid, yet we also want to keep in mind the 
learning loss of students resulting from not being 
in person and on campus. The balance BPS is 
striving for is to continue with in person, on 
campus learning while making available the 
option for remote learning by request for all 
students for the remainder of the 21-22 school 
year.  Please communicate with your student’s 
school for any needed help & support.
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